
Attention	Class	of	2025	Students	&	Parents, 
	 
We	are	excited	to	share	information	about	the	2025	All	Night	Grad	
Party,	an	annual	Issaquah	tradition	that	takes	place	on	the	night	of	
graduation!	This	unforgettable	event	is	open	to	all	seniors	at	IHS	and	
is	sponsored	by	the	PTSA.	The	night	has	been	curated	especially	for	
the	Class	of	2025,	providing	an	opportunity	for	Seniors	to	celebrate	
their	incredible	accomplishment	with	their	classmates.				 
 
Meeting	at	Issaquah	High	School,	10pm	following	graduation	on	
June	12,	the	seniors	who	have	previously	purchased	an	All	Night	
Grad	Party	ticket	will	board	chartered	buses	and	be	taken	to	the	
first	of	two	super-secret	locations	where	they	will	find	tons	of	fun,	
entertainment,	food,	prizes,	and	surprises!		 
 
These	venues	are	kept	secret	for	safety	&	security.	Following	their	
first	super-secret	location,	they'll	get	back	on	their	bus	and	be	taken	
to	the	second	venue	for	more	fun.	The	seniors	will	be	allowed	to	
bring	their	cell	phone	and	a	jacket/sweatshirt;	however,	no	bags	or	
water	bottles	are	allowed.		The	seniors	will	be	brought	back	to	
Issaquah	High	School	at	approximately	6:00	am	on	June	13,	
2025.		They	will	need	to	be	picked	up	there	as	their	cars	are	not	
allowed	overnight	at	IHS	and	no	seniors	are	allowed	to	drive	home. 
 
Parent	chaperones	will	always	be	present	during	the	night.		We	need	
you!		It	takes	many	chaperones	to	make	this	event	run	smoothly	and	
is	truly	a	fun	memory	for	chaperones	too.	Please	reach	out	to	the	
party	chairs	if	you	can	help! 
	 
Tickets	are	on	sale	at	an	early	bird,	all-inclusive	price	of	$225	until	
4/30.	No	additional	money	is	needed	that	night.		Please	act	fast	to	
secure	your	spot	at	this	lower	rate!	PURCHASE	TICKET	HERE	:	
https://issaquahhighptsa.org/Packet/Senior/ProductsPacketPage/
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Please	consider	donating	to	the	event	to	cover	scholarships,	buses,	
additional	entertainment,	prizes	and	more!	Donations	are	made	to	
PTSA	and	therefore	tax	deductible.	You	can	help	make	this	night	
more	special	by	donating	on	the	ticket	purchase	page!		 
	 
We	have	a	limited	number	of	subsidized	tickets	available	to	students	
with	financial	need.		Please	email	with	inquiries.	 
	 
Seniors	will	not	want	to	miss	this	unforgettable	night!	If	you	have	
any	questions,	please	contact	us. 
 
Keep	up	with	all	the	information	for	the	Class	of	2025	on	the	
PTSA	social	media	groups	for	parents:		 
Facebook:		https://facebook.com/groups/774232824791015/ 
WhatsApp:		https://chat.whatsapp.com/KhvGKd7QrwiEMvDz43ef6
6 
 
 
Erin	Eaton	(eatonmanagementllc@gmail.com) 
Pauline	Tamblyn	(tamblynpb@gmail.com) 
	 
We	can't	wait	to	celebrate	the	Class	of	2025! 
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